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STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM - BRIEFING ON 
STRATEGIC PROGRAMMATIC OVERVIEW OF THE FUEL 
FACILITIES AND THE NUCLEAR MATERIALS USERS 
BUSINESS LINES, 9:00 AM., TUESDAY, APRIL 23, 2019, 
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on topics associated with the Fuel Facilities and 
the Nuclear Materials Users Business Lines. Topics discussed from the Fuel Facilities Business 
Line included an overview of the fuel facilities business line, current fuel cycle program 
environment, fuel cycle inspection program activities, and an International Atomic Energy 
Agency safeguards activities update. The Nuclear Materials Users Business Line topics 
included an overview of the nuclear materials users business line, status of the national 
materials program, Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program trends and 
Agreement State Program topics, and regional materials licensing and inspection program 
activities. 

The staff should submit a notation vote paper that evaluates whether the current abnormal 
occurrence criteria provide an appropriate threshold for determining if an incident or event is 
significant from the standpoint of public health and safety or whether the criteria should be 
revised. 
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